
 

  

 

Adjustment Notice regarding Blocking Magnetic transaction 

of Credit Card 
 

Dear Valued Customer,  

 

According to the request of The People’s Bank of China, we will block the mainland China magnetic 

transaction of magnetic stripe chip composite credit card since Apr 21
st
 2017. We are sincerely sorry for 

any inconvenience it may cause. Any inquiry, please call our credit card hotline (400-820-6663) 

 

Standard Chartered Bank (China) Limited 

April 20
th
 2017 


